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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we celebrated Diwali. First, we explored what Diwali is and how Sikhs celebrate it, then 

we reflected on our year and sent each other notes telling each other how amazing they are, 

practiced teamwork and cooperation in sitting volleyball and created some lanterns and 

Rangoli patterns. 

In English, we drew pictures based on descriptions in our text as well as writing a balanced 

argument about whether dancing on public transport should be illegal.  

In Maths, we learnt about decimals. We explored tenths and hundredths as decimals and 

fractions as well as partitioned and added decimals together. 

In Topic, we researched information about the Vikings and then created a poster with facts. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Ed for his knowledge of fractions and decimals and knowing that 50/100 is 

the same at ½ and Fred’s balanced argument and his good use of sentence openers. 

Headteacher's Award: Harvey for showing love and enthusiasm in his learning and Brooke 

for always showing all the school values and for being amazing. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters 

Pupil Voice: “Can we play sitting volleyball again after lunch?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Class Trip on Tuesday 18th June – directions and information needed will go up on Dojo. 

Please see whole school newsletter for term dates. 

 


